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NOTICE TO PARENTS OF ARLINGTON STUDENTS 
 
 
 In compliance with requirements of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response 
Act (A.H.E.R.A.), the Arlington Central School District submitted Management Plans to 
the New York State Education Department. 
 
 This letter will serve as the required notification that the District maintains a 
complete set of A.H.E.R.A. Management Plans at the Administrative Office at 144 Todd 
Hill Road, LaGrangeville, New York.  In addition, each school maintains in its 
Administrative Office a complete updated copy of the Management Plan for that 
school. 
 
 The Management Plan includes information regarding the District's procedures 
for inspections, response actions, and post-response action activities, including 
periodic reinspections and surveillance activities that are planned or are in progress.  
Every six months, BOCES and district personnel complete the required visual 
inspection of affected areas. The District also completes a required three year re-
inspection which is performed by an accredited asbestos building inspector.  
 
 The Management Plans are available for inspection by the EPA, State or public 
during normal business hours. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Joseph Mascarenhas, 
Asbestos Designee at (845) 486-4977 
 
      

 

 

 

 


